Guy, Mandy

From:

Charles of the transfer of the property of the contract of the

Sent:

28 October 2019 15:14

To:

Guy, Mandy

Subject:

Anchorage Hotel - Application # 055173



Dear Sir / Madam

I write as a neighbouring resident to confirm my support for this application. Local businesses need to be able to attract function trade and offer entertainment events for residents & non-residents alike in order to compete for trade.

The licensees are experienced and responsible operators whom have never caused us disturbance in the past and do consult with us about events.

Yours faithfully









To whom it may concern

I have been made aware of the licencing application from The Anchorage Hotel, Aveland Road, Babbacombe, Torquay and wanted to say that I have no objection, as I hear no noise ever at the moment and consider it to be a very well managed and professionally run establishment. I am sure that the people concerned will do everything in their power to stop any noise as their guests leave the premises.

I wish them them luck with their new enterprise.

Yours sincerely





21St October 2019

Ref: Late Licence application for The Anchorage Hotel

Dear Torbay Council / Anchorage Hotel

I have noticed that The Anchorage Hotel in Cary Park is applying for a late Licence.

I have been approached by a neighbour about protesting against the late license, but I disagree with him entirely.

I have no concerns or objections about the License for The Anchorage Hotel, and I am in full support of their application.

The Anchorage Hotel has been doing entertainment for many years and, as a close neighbour, I have no objection. I have never heard their music or had any problems from the hotel.

As a Licensee myself, I know how hard it is in this trade, so if business is in a certain place, then you need to look after that business.

Yours Sincerely





Torbay Council
Licencing Department
Town Hall
Castle Circus
Torquay
TQ1 3DR





Dear Sirs,

I am writing regarding the application to the Anchorage Hotel to amend the licensing hours.

I have lived in Aveland Road for over 20 years and have never had cause for complaint regarding the Anchorage Hotel. I am in favour of their proposals as I believe they are an asset to our community.







Re: Anchorage Hotel Late License Application. 2019

28th October

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to offer my support to the Anchorage Hotels application for a late license over the Christmas period, and would be delighted if their application would be successful.

Price First Taxis have had a professional relationship with the Anchorage Hotel for years, and throughout this time I can honestly say that I have found the Anchorage Hotel to always operate in a most professional and responsible manner, not only in business but to the local community.

Daryl from the Anchorage has been in touch with Price First Taxis in regard to additional taxis being available on the evenings of the late license, which I can confirm we will be making available.

When Daryl asked for my support in this matter I was more than happy to do what I can. I strongly believe that the local area would really benefit from the entertainment that can be offered from such a wonderful venue. Price First Taxis will always prioritize the needs of the Anchorage when called upon.

If I can be of any further help regarding our support for the Anchorage Hotels Application then please feel free to contact me.

Yours truly,



Director.





Director Price First Taxis Ltd

